
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH� 
Office of Emergency Management� 

MEMORANDUM� 

TO: Members of the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: David R. Carey, Borough Mayor J,91U.~ 
Craig Chapman, Finance Director C. 
Brenda Ahlberg, Community & Fiscal Pr jects Managerff 

COPY: Glenda Landua, KPCC Coordinator (~ 

FROM: 
(i U~ 

Scott Walden, Emergency Management Coordinatord"'~ 

DATE: October 14,2009 

SUBJECT: Ordinance No. 2009-19-11, An ordinance accepting and appropriating a grant 
from the Alaska Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management in 
the anl0unt of $30,270 for Kenai Peninsula Citizen Corps Programs 

In June 2006, the Assembly adopted Resolution 2006-053. This resolution officially recognizes 
the Kenai Peninsula Citizen Corps Council (KPCC Council) as a Borough program under our 
Local Emergency Planning Committee. 

To assist local communities in preparing for disasters, federal grants are available through the 
U.S. Citizen Corps Program. The Alaska Division of Homeland Security and Emergency 
Management administers the program. The Borough has previously received several grants to 
implement and operate the Kenai Peninsula Citizen Corps. The State recently notified the 
Borough of a grant award for $30,270 to further the KPCC Council's planning, public education 
and training efforts. 

The State requests that the signed grant documents be returned within 30 days. Therefore, we 
have submitted a Notice ofIntent to Accept Grant Award requesting approval to submit the 
signed documents after the assembly meeting on November 10,2009. Due to the State's 
requirement, a shortened hearing date is requested. 

Enactment of this ordinance will provide the Office ofEmergency Management the funding it 
needs to support the activities of our citizen corps programs. Your consideration of this 
ordinance is appreciated. 

Attachments: Notification of award from ADHS/EM 


